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NATIONAL COURT OF JUSTICE, WAIGANI. 

 

 CIVIL COURT FOUR 

 

DIRECTION HEARING  
  

Coram: Justice Makail   

                                  

 COURT ROOM:  4 

 

Date: Friday, 25/10/ 2013                                                                     Time:  9.30am/1-30pm.   

 

 NO. FILE REF. PLAINTIFFS DEFENDANTS LAWYERS REMARKS 

1 WS 169/13 
Dr. Eric Ungil Natalia Kim in her 

capacity as the Clinical 
Manager Internal SOS 
Membership Clinic 
Located at Airways & 1 
other 

Daniel Kop Lawyers 
Letter request to be 
listed for Direction 
hearing 

2 WS 521/13 
National 
Superannuation Fund 
Ltd 

National Capital Ltd & 2 
ors 

Ashurst/LeahyLewin 

NutleySullivan Lawyers 

/Solicitor 

Letter request to be 
listed for Direction 
hearing 

3 WS 828/13 
Kapu Maigube George Kereng, The State 

& ors 
Javati Lawyers 

Adj from 11/10/13 to 
25/10/13 @ 9.30 am 
for inter- parte hearing  

4 WS 152/07 Jim Kamuri 
The State & ors Nikiuma Lawyers Adj from 20/09/13 to 

25/10/13 @ for 
Directions hearing 

5 OS 7/13 Anderson Pawa 

Agiru as Governor of 

Hela Province & 

Chairman of Hela 

Provincial Executive 

Council 

William Bando a chief 
Executive Officer of 
Hela Transitional & 2 
ors 

Boma/Jerry Kiwai 
Lawyers 

Letter request to be 
listed for Direction 
hearing 

6 OS 144/13 Unisa Evoa & ors 
Frank Kangu & National 
Housing Corporation 

Koisen/Mannrai/Mai 
Lawyers 

Letter request to be 
listed for direction 
hearing 

7 OS 347/13 PNG Ports Corporation 

Ltd 

Dickson Luke- Chairman 
of Bemari Land Group & 
ors 

PNG Port- Legal 
Service/Elemi Lawyers 

Letter request to be 
listed for direction 
hearing 

8 MC 6/13 
Tom john Mou Mildred Mary Genevive 

Mou 
Elemi Lawyers Adj from 04/10/13 to 

25/10/13 @ 9.30 am for 

Direction hearing 

9 MC 20/08 
Angela Krewanty Warrwanty & 1 other Pub/Sol Lawyers Adj from 04/10/13 to 

25/10/13 @ 9.30 am 
for hearing 

 

 


